PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the County Council for Bamberg County will conduct
a public hearing and third reading of an ordinance to amend Bamberg County Ordinance
#18-17-4 limited regards and particulars, only, so as to add an erroneously omitted road to
the county Road List; and other matters related thereto.

The public hearing will be held in the County Council Chambers, located in the Bamberg County
Courthouse Annex, located at 1234 North Street, Bamberg, South Carolina 29003, beginning at
6:00 p.m. on December 4, 2023. Any person(s) wishing to submit written comments may submit
them to the County Administrator no later than 12:00 p.m. (noon) on December 4, 2023 or to the
email address of: info@bambergcounty.sc.gov.
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